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New legislation requires all homeowners receiving a Basic STAR exemption to register with

the New York State Tax Department in order to receive the exemption in 2014 and

subsequent years. 

Please see below a pfd fact sheet you can download with all the information. More

information can also be found on the Tax Department's website at www.tax.ny.gov. 

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/local-government
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/star-school-tax-relief-program
https://www.nysenate.gov/committees/local-government
http://www.tax.ny.gov/pit/property/star13.htm

